
Mrs Fish 1C
Term 2 2025

5th May- Labour Day PH
7th May- Mother’s Day stall
9th May- Mother’s Day Breakfast 

*see emails for updates

Welcome Back
Mark Your Calenders

I continue to be committed to 
establishing strong parent-teacher 
communication. Should you ever have 
any questions about your child, the 
curriculum, or just need to touch base, 
please feel free to contact me.

✉ grfis0@eq.edu.au

CONTACT ME:

Welcome to term 2.
We have had a fantastic start!
I am looking forward to a term filled with lots 
of learning and fun!
Please note some changes to our timetable 
below.

REMINDERS:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Friday

HW goes 
home

Library

Health

Digi Tech

Music

HW 
Returned

PE

Assembly 
(wk. 4 
&10)

As the winter months approach, please sure 
all winter items are named. 
Please ensure your child has their own hat.

Just a friendly reminder classroom areas are 
out of bounds until the 8:50am bell rings. 

Please see email updates for any news or 
events happening.



What Are We Learning?

English
Students will create an informative text to report on a fictionalised 
creature.  They will write about what their creature looks like, how it 
moves, where it lives and what it eats. 1C will draw their creature and 
label the features. Further, students will read, view and comprehend a 
simple informative text.

Math
Students will count to and from numbers up to 100, locate numbers on a 
number line and partition numbers using place value. 

Science
1C will describe how a habitat meets the needs of a living thing and how 
changes in habitats might affect living things.

HASS
Students will identify, describe and sequence personal and family events 
and describe continuities and changes in aspects of daily life over time.

The Arts
Students will explore sense of place through imaginative 
experimentation with a range of materials and processes to design a 
mixed media poster or diorama of the habitat of an animal or 
fictionalised creature.


